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from the  

First Baptist Church staff 

Psalm 106:1 says, “give thanks to the Lord, for he is good, for his steadfast love 
endures forever!” 

As I think back over the last year, I see many times where I was worried or anxious 
over something that was out of my control. Whether it was the pandemic, something 
going on at the church, or something in my family, there were many times I found 
myself stressing and not trusting in the Lord’s sovereignty. Many times I would pray 
and lay that burden at his feet, but then it was as if I picked that burden up and took it 
with me. Often, we pray and we ask God to move and often he does. We just aren’t 
watching to see. Often we ask, but we don’t pause to say thank you for when he 
moves. Today, I want to stop and say thank you to the Lord, for he is good! 

I want to say thank you to our church family. Over the past couple weeks as my 
family has delt with COVID, we were blessed by your love, your prayers, and your 
support. What has blessed me even more than your care for my family, has been 
how you as a church stepped up in so many ways in my absence. While it was 
difficult to not be with you this past weekend, I was blessed as a pastor to hear and 
see how our church came together in such a mighty way. For me, it was a testament 
to the health of our church and the many godly people we have. I am hesitant to 
thank particular people, because I know I will leave some out, but for those who put 
in extra time and energy, and those who stepped outside their comfort zone in the 
name of Jesus, thank you! 

Today, I am also giving thanks for our new Youth and Young Adults Pastor, Adam 
Heaney. Adam stepped up in a big way this weekend to preach in my absence. I 
have already seen Adam’s heart for service, his humility, and his love for the church. 
I was not surprised to hear that he was voted unanimously to come and serve at our 
church. We are waiting eagerly as Adam, his wife Linsey, and their son Daniel come 
to serve at our church at the end of February. Please be in prayer for them as they 
make this transition and that through his time here many lives will be impacted for the 
gospel. 

I am thankful for my church and I am excited to see what the future has in store. 

In Christ,  

Pastor Nathan 

Weekly Schedule 

Sundays 

    9:00 AM: Worship Service & Sunday School 

  10:30 AM: Worship Service & Sunday School 

Sunday Evenings  

    4:00 PM: Choir Practice (Starting Feb 6th) 

 5:30 PM: Surfside Kids, Youth, Adult Bible  

  Study 

Tuesdays 

    7:00 AM: Men’s Bible Study at Bob Evans  

   6:00 PM: Celebrate Recovery 

Wednesdays  

  10:00 AM:  Prayer Meeting  

  11:00 AM:  Ladies Bible Study  

   (Resumes February 9) 

Thursdays   

  10:00 AM: Faith Class  

 

Upcoming Schedule      

Friday, January 21  

   6:00 PM:  Family Fellowship Night  

Wednesday, January 26  

 6:00 PM:  Church Conference 

Friday, February 4 

   6:00 PM:   Family Fellowship Night  

Saturday, February 5 

   8:00 AM:   Men’s Breakfast 

 10:30 AM:   WMU 

Saturday, February 13 

  11:45 AM:   Discover Class For New &         

    Prospective Members 

711 16th Ave N, Surfside Beach, SC 29575 | 843.238.0206 | fbcsurfside.org |        /surfsidebaptist 

Sunday’s Worship Guide 

The Gospel Of Luke: Good News For All People 

Doubting Our Doubts: Luke 22:63-71 

I. Three Reasons People Reject Jesus (63-65, 67) 
II. Three Reason Jesus Is The Truth  (66-71)  
  
  



 

 

Friday, January 21th 6:00 PM 

Join us for  
Family Fellowship Night  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Sunday, February 13th 
11:45 AM 

 Fellowship Hall 
Call the church office  
to reserve your spot! 

 

NEW & PROSPECTIVE  

MEMBERS 

 

Wednesday, January 26 

6:00 PM 

Quarterly Church Conference 

 

Sunday Nights At FBC Surfside 

Surfside Kids, Youth Activities & Adult Bible Study  

Sunday nights at 5:30 PM 


